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A Foreign Material Found in Unit 6 Spent Fuel Pool
at Fukushima Daiichi NPS
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May 23, 2013

Tokyo Electric Power Company

- Since May 20, 2013, inspection of the spent fuel rack installed in 
Unit 6 spent fuel pool has been started.

- Around 3:10 PM on May 23, a TEPCO employee, who was 
checking a video recording inspection of the spent fuel rack, found 
a foreign material (something like an eye nut) at the bottom of the 
east side of Unit 6 spent fuel pool. 
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